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NMC statement re Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

The Nursing & Midwifery Council (NMC) is extremely concerned about the length of 

time that it is taking to resolve the issues for the families of former patients at Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital. 

There have been two police investigations, which concluded in 2007, followed by 

an inquest conducted by the local coroner and continuing proceedings before 

the General Medical Council (GMC). 

It is hoped that the evidence from all of these investigations will enable us to assess 

the conduct of nursing staff who may have been involved. 

Notes for Editors 

- Ends- 

The Nursing and Midwifery Council (NMC) exists to safeguard the health and wellbeing 
of the public. We register all nurses and midwives and ensure that they are properly 
qualified and competent to work in the UK. We set standards of education, training and 
conduct that nurses and midwives. We provide advice and guidance to help nurses and 
midwives keep their skills and knowledge up to date so that they can deliver high quality 
healthcare consistently throughout their careers. We have fair processes to investigate 
allegations made against nurses and midwives who may not have followed our 
standards, rules and the Code. 
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